
  

 

Our Ref:  TZW/AKB/kmd/y13endofyr 
 
17 April 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Students/Parents/Guardians, 
 
Year 13 - End of Year Arrangements and Information 
 
We are writing to outline some important information as we enter the final few weeks of teaching with 
Year 13 students.  We know our Year 13 students experienced some disruption during their earlier 
years at school, but we are so pleased with the resilience they have shown and are looking forward 
to seeing them step-up and strive towards success over the final few weeks of their A-levels studies. 
 
A-level examinations start on Monday, 13 May 2024 and during this initial week of exams we expect 
all Year 13 students to be in school and attending lessons full time when they are not in an 
examination.  This is to maximise the time students have with staff for focused and guided 
revision/examination preparation. 
 
Our final day of compulsory attendance and formal teaching for Year 13 will be Friday, 17 May, after 
which students will be released on study leave.  During this period, teaching staff may request 
attendance of students for teaching/revision sessions in their subjects and where this is the case, 
we would expect students to attend.  Staff will also be available via MSTeams for support during the 
week leading up to half term (20-24 May). 
 
Our Year 13 Leavers Assembly will take place on Friday, 17 May 2024 during Period 3/4 with 
students departing immediately after this.  This is an opportunity for students to reminisce and to say 
goodbye to fellow students and staff. 
 
A-level results day for this academic year is scheduled for Thursday, 15 August and will be held on-
site; arrangements for the day will be communicated in due course.  On the day key staff will be 
available to offer support and guidance on next steps. 
 
Support for Post-18 remains available to all students and we have created a dedicated section on 
our website with key information for a smooth transition to university or the world of work.  This can 
be found at: http://www.bridgnorthsixthform.com/careers-post-18.  Should students need help with 
next steps or accessing information/opportunities they are encouraged to get in touch.  Mel Lawrence 
(our careers advisor) also remains available in school on Wednesdays to support.  If you would like 
to book an appointment, please do let us know. 
  
The Sixth Form Team will be on hand on results day to offer support and guidance, but in the 
meantime, if we can help in any way please do get in touch. 
 
Finally, we would like to wish all our students the very best of luck for the future, whatever it holds. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs A Bishell    Mr T Williams     
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